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Dear Friends and Supporters, 
 

Here is a letter from Dana Nandrea, the chairman of Excelsior Foundation, our cooperation organization in Romania for 
the Floresti Project.  
 

“At the beginning of this year, Iooking back on the years that have passed, I 
see how much we – the Excelsior Foundation and the SB Foundation –  have 
achieved together since we started the Floresti school project in 2014. We 
thank God for all the support we have received from you and for the commit-
ment that you in Sweden have given to support this project. The project of 
December was about water: how important water is, and what we – the new 
generation – can and should do in order to protect and make good use of 
water. We drank water together and reminded each other of how we had 
enjoyed swimming and playing in the water during the summer. Before 
Christmas we made Christmas tree decorations, talked about the birth of Jesus 
Christ and the amazement and joy these holidays filled our souls with.  

             
We also delivered sacks with clothes to the children and their families. It was an intense as well as wonderful month with 
many pleasant surprises, especially for those who did not expect any Christmas joy.  During the year we also managed to 
give food to many poor families. I hope that 2018 will bring good health to us all as well as much more welfare, which is 
really needed here. The project from January 15 till February 15 is about trees, bushes and flowers, wild and cultivated 
plants and herbs – in one word Vegetation.” 
 

         
 

It is such a joy that we in this way can contribute by sharing knowledge, joy and hope! 
 

Best of wishes and thank you for your help! 
From the SB Foundation and the whole board  

Lena, Roger, Arne, Bo, Elisabeth, Ivar 
_________________                                                                                ________________________________________________________________________________ 
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